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2nd Scholarship Winner

The Ned C. Wheeler Scholarship
Foundation for the Deaf is pleased to
grant a $1500 scholarship award to
Emily Broadbent, a second recipient
for 2001-2002. Emily Broadbent is
presently enrolled in the graduate
, program in social work at Gallaudet

University in Washington, D.C. She
received her education in a Utah School for the Deaf
program in Salt Lake City and graduated from West High
School in SLC in1996. She earned her bachelor's degree
from Utah State University, Logan, in May of 2001. She
was active in family youth programs and worked as a
USDB Deaf Mentor while a student at USU.

MDUP Blood Drive

The Miss Deaf Utah Pageant Committee
proudly announces the Blood Drive at the Utah
Community Center for the Deaf in Taylorsville on
January 30, 2002.

Since the September 11 attacks, the MDUP
committee felt helpless in not being to help those who
were in need. The idea of hosting a Blood Drive was a
fantastic idea. We contacted Marilyn Call and Jorie Hill if
we could use the UCCD for that purpose. They thought it
was a wonderful idea. With the help of Jorie in contacting
the American Red Cross in Salt Lake City, the date was
set for January 30, 2002 on Wednesday from 2 p.m.to 7
p.m.

An article in the Salt Lake Tribune, December 27,
2001, stated that the National American Red Cross are
short in blood supplies. They are pleading with people to
continue donating blood. May | implore each one of you to
take the time to come in to the Deaf Center and donate
your blood. The American Red Cross spokesperson
encourages you to eat a good meal before you come in to
prevent dizziness after donating your blood. Snacks will be
served. Your donation is greatly appreciated!

The MDUP Committee is anxious and looks forward
to seeing as many people as possible come to the Deaf
Center on January 30, Wednesday. We will post more
information on the UAD-Announce and Bulletin
Board in the Deaf Center's lobby. Miss Deaf Z
Utah, Rebecca Davenport, will be there all day to n' 2o
greet and mingle among us all. Please contact |
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these people that you are coming to donate blood:
April Trocki: kulganzanna@juno.com
TTY/FAX 1 (801) 619-0254
Kristi Mortensen: kimortensen@qwest.net
TTY 1(801) 582-6788, FAX 1 (801) 582-7510
Rebecca Davenport: deaf_rad@yahoo.com
See you all on January 30!

SLOC

by Kristi Mortensen

The Olympics and Paralympics is just around the
corner! They have been working hard to ensure that all
game venues and other places provide ASL interpreters.
The Arts and Cultural Events will have interpreters at
different locations. | encourage you to take advantage. |If
you do not have a program book with information, please
contact Pete Green at the UAD Bookstore. The Medals
Plaza will have interpreters every night. You will need to
call Smithtix or any Smiths Food to purchase a ticket
“band”. The admission is free every night but tickets are
required. When you arrive at the Medals Plaza, please
inform the attendant or ticket-taker that you're deaf and
they will lead you to a special section.

| will post any new information on the UAD-Announce
(email). If you do not subscribe to the UAD-Announce,
please contact Clay Crye at clay@uad.org. There is no
charge. If you have any questions or concerns, please
contact me at 1 (801) 582-6788 TTY, 1 (801) 582-7510
FAX or kimortensen@qwest.net E-mail (will stop on
January 21, 2002). You can also contact Ron Nelson at
ron@uad.org E-mail until | find a new ISP.

“Sound and Fury”
to Air in January

Sound and Fury, the award winning documentary
about the communication wars of the deaf, is making its
debut on public television. The screening date is Tuesday,
January 8 at 9:00 pm EST on PBS (check your local
listings for the exact time).

This movie takes viewers into a painful family
struggle over cochlear implant. One embattled family has
found itself on both sides of what seems to be
irreconcilable conflict.

If you would like to read more about this documentary
before the airing, go to www.pbs.org/wnet/soundandfury.
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UAD Board of Directors

Board Chairman: Robert Kerr
President: Ron Nelson
Vice-President: Clay Crye
Secretary: Valerie Kinney
Treasurer: Peter Green
At-Large: Dennis Platt
At-Large: Wayne Stoltz

(Board members' TTY numbers/fax numbers
/femail addresses can be found in the Utah
TTY Directory or at the UAD Bulletin website)

Editorial Staff

Ron Nelson & Kristi Mortensen, Co-Editors
1115 Sunnyside Ave
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3725
TTY : 1-801-582-6788 FAX: 1-801-582-7510
uadbulletin@qwest.net

Reporters:
Nellie Sausedo
Cleo Peterson, TTY: 1-801- 773-1791
Valerie Kinney, Email: vkinney@yvii.com
Jean Nelson, TTY: 1-801-479-4576
Email: njean6.ut@netzero.net
Merilee Swain,
Email: smswain@xmission.com
Dixie Lee O'Brien, TTY/FAX: (435) 787-4237
Email: uad_bobo@juno.com

UAD Book Store

Pete Green at UCCD
5709 South 1500 West
Taylorsville, UT 84123
Office phone (801) 288-2159 TTY
Home phone (801) 943-1944 TTY (appt only)
Fax: (801) 288-9899
Relay Service: (888) 735-5906
(ask for (801) 288-2159 or (801) 943-1944)
Email: uadbookstore@sisna.com

Book Store Hours
Tuesday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Wednesday - 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Thursday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Friday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

UAD Board Highlights

November 10, 2001
* Ratified the board meeting minutes of October 13 and 14.
* Accepted Eli McCowan's resignation as chair of the Membership
Committee and approve her appointment as chair of the Leadership
Trainer Committee.
* Agreed to have the MDUP Committee host the Friendship Day
concession at Lagoon.
* Instructed the secretary to apply for AOL and Sprint grants for the
UAD Conference, June 7-9, 2003.

Note: UAD members may request a copy of the full text of the
minutes from the secretary, Val Kinney.

Utah Deaf Trivia

by Valerie Kinney
Q: What two Utah people received honorary doctorates from Gallaudet
University the same year, and what were they famous for?

A: Ray Wenger and Arthur Wenger received honorary degrees of
Doctor of Science in 1973 from Gallaudet College (as it was then
called) at the age of 80. They were called Utah'’s twin gift to science,
education and community service for the deaf. The Wenger Laboratory
was established in Salt Lake City in the 1930s, a bacteriological-
chemical laboratory which gained a favorable reputation in Utah. Arthur
passed away in 1975 and Ray in 1984.

Excellent articles on the Wenger twins appeared in the Winter
1964 issue of the UAD Bulletin and in the January 1974 issue of The
Deaf American.

We welcome contributions to the Utah Deaf Trivia ... if you have a
question that you would like put in Utah Deaf Trivia, we will do our best
to find the answer.

Twenty Years Ago...

January 1982 - Members of the Golden Spike Athletic Club for the
Deaf elected new officers for 1982 as follows: Robert DeSpain,
president; Wayne Stoltz, vice president; Jean Nelson, secretary; Scott
Newton, treasurer; John Peterson, 1st trustee; Evelyn Stoltz, 2nd
trustee and Jerry Deu, 3rd trustee. Smiley Briseno was elected sports
director.

PSC Improves
Relay Utah Service

As of December 20, 2001, the Caller ID announcement, "Your
caller ID will send" will no longer be seen or heard by Relay Utah users.
Please note that your caller ID information will continue to be sent
unless you request that it is blocked by the Communication Assistant
(CA).

On that date, a phone number specifically for VCO (Voice Carry
Over) users will be available, and that number is 1-800-346-7141. This
allows for easier call set-up for VCO users rather than having to request
to make a VCO call each and every time one dials the TTY number or
7-1-1.




January 2002

UAD Bulletin 3

| Society Page

! Rattles ‘n’ Powder Obituaries .
| (Full information may be found at J Ottl n g S
' © 5 =l el ¥ www.uad.org/bulletin/obituary.htm)

ecember 8, - Kelson

| Craig, son of Keith & Kelly Boehmer of LJI]:
| Layton. His sister, Kelcee is 21 months

Philosophy
- of the late Charles Schultz

creator of Charlie Brown

| This is a great way to get a new year started - it puts
things into proper perspective.

Take this quiz:
1. Name the five wealthiest people in the world.
2. Name the last five Heisman trophy winners.
3. Name the last five winners of the Miss America contest.
4. Name ten people who have won the Nobel or Pulitzer
prize.
5. Name the last half dozen Academy Award winners for
Best Actor/Actress.
6. Name the last decade's worth of World Series winners.

How did you do??7?

The point is, none of us remember the headliners of
yesterday.

These are no second-rate achievers.

They are the best in their fields.

But the applause dies.

Awards tarnish.

Achievements are forgotten.
| Accolades and certificates are buried with their
owners.

Here's another quiz.
1. List a few teachers who aided you through school.
2. Name three friends who have helped you through a
difficult time.
3. Name five people who have taught you something
worthwhile.
4. Think about a few people who have made you feel
appreciated and special.
| 5. Think of five people you enjoy spending time with.

December 5, 2001 -

| old. Edna Nelson, 93, passed away in

Blackfoot, ID. Burial took place in
| Weston, ID beside Norman
Nelson, her husband of 66 years.
Mrs. Nelson was the mother of
Keith Nelson of Ogden.

Local News/Artic

Valerie Kinney
Email: kinneyv@vii.com

Dennis/Shirley Platt
TTY/Fax: 1 (801) 334-8711

6. Name a half dozen heroes whose stories have inspired
you.

Easier? The Lesson...

The people who make a difference in your life are
not the ones with most credentials, the most money or the
most awards. They are the ones who care.

Pass this on to those people who have made a
difference in your life.

Don't worry about the world coming to an end today.
It's already tomorrow in Australia.

USD Alumni Reunion

by Lynn Losee
The U.S.D. Alumni Reunion (includes mainstream)
will be held at UCCD on July 25-26, 2002. Please tell your
old classmates, friends, teachers, supervisor, etc. through
your email or internet or mail. Thanks.

RUCC

The Relay Utah Consumers Council will be meeting
on January 29 at 4 pm at UCCD. The public is welcome
to attend and share concerns and feedback about the
relay. If the meeting date or time changes, it will be
announced on the UAD-Announce email.
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MDU'’s Report

by Rebecca Ann Davenport

Can you believe that the year 2001 is over? The time
is flying by. | can't believe that it is 2002 already! | have
noticed that things have changed since January 2001.
Just last year Delight Pearson was Miss Deaf Utah. In
June 2001 | was crowned and
have felt humbled trying to fill
her shoes. Delight was a great

and we all miss her. | have
learned a lot since June 2001
and | appreciate your patience
with me while | have been
learning my new role. Itis an
awesome and wonderful
opportunity for me to serve the .-*
Deaf in Utah!

| am pretty sure that many
of you wonder what | have
been done since the last
newsletter. On December 8th |
| attended the Utah Association for the Deaf (U.A.D) Board
Meeting. It was good meeting and | learned about the
Utah State School for the Deaf and Blind. They discussed
the ways they hope to improve the education for their deaf
students. Later in the month | went to a Christmas dinner
with the National Fraternal Society of the Deaf. What is the
National Fraternal Society of the Deaf? |learned that
they offer insurance for Deaf people. In past Deaf people
paid a high cost for insurance. The NFSD has been in
operation since 1901. The Utah #56 has been in operation
for 80 years.

Now it is 2002. In about six months | go to
Washington D.C. to compete for Miss Deaf America. The
competition will be held the first week of July. We will be
having some fund-raisers in the next few months to raise
the money needed for me to compete in Washington D.C.

On January 30, 2002; we will have the Red Cross
Blood Drive. Please show up at the Utah Community
Center of the Deaf on that day to support this wonderful
organization.

Have a great New Year!

Job: Deaf Mentor in SLC

The Deaf Mentor Program at the Utah Schools for the
Deaf and Blind announces an opening for a Deaf Mentors
from the Salt Lake area. The work schedule is nine hours
per week, 42 weeks each year. The applicants must be
deaf, have ASL skills and know deaf culture. Must have
own transportation. The deaf mentor provides home-
based services to families with young children from birth to

six years of age, in the areas of ASL and deaf culture.
This is a part-time job, no benefits. Open till filled. Please
send resume and letter of interest to Barbara Bass, Deaf
Mentor Specialist, Utah Schools for the Deaf & Blind, 742
Harrison Blvd., Ogden, UT 84404. For questions or
further information, you may contact Barbara Bass, Deaf
Mentor Specialist, at work 801-629-4759 TTY or email
barbarab@usdb.k12.ut.us.

Job: Deaf Mentor
in South Utah

The Deaf Mentor Program at the Utah Schools for

| the Deaf and Blind announces an opening for a Deaf

Mentor in St. George / Cedar City area. The work
schedule is five hours per week, 42 weeks each year.
The applicants must be deaf, have ASL skills and know
deaf culture. Must have own transportation. The deaf
mentor provides home-based services to families with
young children from birth to six years of age, in the areas
of ASL and deaf culture. This is a part-time job, no
benefits. Open till filled. Please send your resume and
letter of interest to Barbara Bass, Deaf Mentor Specialist,
Utah Schools for the Deaf & Blind, 742 Harrison Blvd.,
Ogden, UT 84404 or email barbarab@usdb.k12.ut.us.

Open-Captioned Movies

Salt Lake City

Jan 16-17, “Harry Potter” at Century 16
Provo

Jan 8-9, "K-Pax" at Carmike Wynnsong

How Can We Help JMS?

Martha Broetz, fundraising chair for Jean Massieu
School in Riverton, has given us a list of ways that the
deaf community can become involved in fundraising for
JMS.

Box Tops and Labels: Box Tops for Education--each
one is worth 10 cents; Campbell's soup and assorted
products - only the front of the label is required. One point
per label is banked for equipment. These can be left at the
Deaf Center, sent to JMS at 1539 West 12600 South,
Riverton, Utah 84065, dropped off at the Interpreter
Training Program (ITP) office at Salt Lake Community
Center in Taylorsville, mailed or dropped off at the Broetz
home at 3497 West 5660 South, Taylorsville, Utah 84118

Smith's: This works for those who have Fresh Values
card. Go to the store, and fill out a Earn & Learn
Enroliment form. Where it asks for "Designated
School/Organization” put down Jean Massieu School in
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Riverton, Utah. Each time you shop at Smith's, have your
Fresh Values tag scanned, and up to 5% of your Smith's
purchases will be earmarked to JMS.

Albertson's: We will be getting more cards, and they

| can be picked up at JMS or the above address, as soon

as they come in. Do the same thing with that card, when
you shop there, even prescriptions, film, cleaning......it all
works.

Target: If you have a Target charge card, go to the
front of the store, and let them know you want the form to
fill out what school you want a percentage of your
purchase to go to.

Suckers: This is JMS's largest profit, and JMS earns
50% of every sucker. The suckers sell for 50 cents and
the school gets 25 cents. Mrs. Broetz is looking for people
who have offices or work in places that would be willing to
allow a small display to be there. The person agreeing to it
would be responsible to collecting the money, and
returning it to Mrs. Broetz.

Donations: There is also the idea of asking the
company you work for to consider donating to the school.
It does not hurt to ask, as they might be looking for a
project that would be of course be tax deductible for them,
and benefit the youth of tomorrow.

1960’s Hearing Educators Say

Oralism Wasn’t the Answer

by Kristi Mortensen

| found the article in my papers from my days in
elementary school. | always kept interesting articles from
newspapers. As the years passed, | did not want to be a
pack rat but | could not throw away this article. It was
printed in a newspaper approximately 35 years ago. It was
written by Dr. Walter C. Alvarez, an M.D. Emeritus
Consultant in Medicine, Mayo Clinic and Emeritus
Professor of Medicine.

| didn’t think there were many hearing people back in
those days who were on our side when it came to what
mode of communication is best for deaf children in the
educational system. | remember years and years of
battling between the sign language and oral groups. This
article explicitly stated that teaching deaf children to lip-
read should not be the primary mode because of their
inability to hear sounds.

| have a deep interest in the lives of deaf children and
their education. | have always had a strong belief that sign
language is the best mode of communication with deaf
children. | know this for a fact because | grew up as a deaf
child - | have experienced both methods. One method
where | was not allowed to use ASL in the classroom and
the other method where | was allowed to use ASL anytime
| wanted to.

Dr. Alvarez wrote, “Dr. Helen Thompson of Yale
University stated some years ago that she felt that the
deaf child should be given, with finger speech (sign
language), a large store of information and ideas, before 1
lip reading is even attempted - perhaps not until the child
is 9 or 10 years old. Dr. Hans Furth, a psychologist,
agreed and says that deaf children of deaf parents began
early to talk with their fingers, and as a result, when they
go to a school for the deaf, they are immensely better
prepared for their studies than are the deaf children who
have not had conversational contacts with the world.

Hence, Dr. Furth urges all parents of deaf children to
quickly learn the finger language, and then to talk often to
the children so as to give them a store of information”.

What did those people know that we know now? |
ask you: Why is the Deaf Mentor Program so successful? |
The Deaf Mentor Program is spreading across the
America like a weed. It is not happening overnight but it is
spreading. The answers are obvious.

(to be continued next month)

President’s Message

by Ron Nelson

Happy New Year!

I hope to see all of you at the MDUP
Blood Drive on January 30. The 9-11
attacks changed the perspectives of all of
us. People are more willing to acknowledge ARRARE
other people’s needs. | know the Deaf Communlty has
changed in the same way. The Blood
Drive is a great way to get involved
locally without flying to New York or the
other areas of tragedy.

Will 2002 be a good year for UAD?
The answer is up to each one of us!
One person can make a difference but
working together as an organization, we
can accomplish so much more. We are
sometimes left behind in the rapid
technological growth but we can also
use it to further UAD’s goals. |
encourage each one of you to come to
the monthly UAD board meetings and
become involved. You can even share
your ideas and feedback with us.

Can you chair a committee or join
a committee to make life better for deaf
Utahns? If your answer is yes, please
tell me. There is always room for you.
There are many things to do but not
enough people. What are your talents
and strengths? The Deaf Community
needs you!




The Utah Jazz
TEACHERS FOR ALL
2002 Scholarship Application 8=

In cooperation with the UEA Children at Risk Foundation

The Utah Jazz Teachers for All scholarship seeks applicants who wish to become teachers and who have
experience, skills and dedication to work with some very special students. Specifically, we wish to increase the
number of bilingual and English as a Second Language (ESL) teachers, special education teachers, teachers
from minority communities and teachers trained to work with deaf or blind students.

Our goal is to add to the teaching ranks, talented men and women who represent the diversity of our
communities, who have the skills to reach language minority students or who are committed to providing a
quality education to disabled students.

Twenty $1,000 awards will be granted. Funding is directed to prospective or current teachers working towards:
Special education certification
ESL endorsement
Certification/endorsements for teaching the deaf or blind
Teaching certification (for minority and bilingual applicants)
Applicants will be judged on one or more of the following:
Experience or public service in minority communities

Interest in working with physically, mentally or behaviorally disabled children
Foreign language ability

GENERAL INFORMATION

Applicants may be high school seniors, current college students or adults not in college, but who
have completed a high school diploma and qualify to enter a teacher preparation program.

« All applicants must demonstrate high academic achievement and provide recommendations by those
familiar with applicant’s work.

Applicants will be notified of the committee’s decision by March 15, 2002.

Scholarship money will be sent directly to the college or university of the winner’s choice.

L]

Please include a photograph, if possible. Winner’s pictures may be published. Photographs will not be
returned.

DEADLINE: MARCH 1, 2002

Mail completed application form to either:

Utah Jazz UEA Foundation

Teachers for All Scholarship Teachers for All Scholarship
301 West South Temple 875 East 5180 South

Salt Lake City, UT 84101 Murray, UT 84107




NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF THE DEAF

814 THAYER AVENUE * SILVER SPRING, MarYLanD  20910-4500 « www.nad.org
HEADQUARTERS: 301-587-1788 voice « 301-587-1789 11y * 301-587-1791 FAX
LAw CENTER: 301-587-7730 voice « 301-587-7730 17y » 301-587-0234 FAX
BOOKSTORE: 301-587-6282 voice « 301-587-6283 17y » 301-587-4873 Fax

Dear NAD Stalwart:

As a former President and a present Emeritus President, we enthusiastically endorse this outrageous,
flagrantly obvious effort to shake a few bucks out of your skinny wallets. But, as you see from the
enclosed flyer. the NAD is worth megabucks to you individually and to the national deaf community
as a-whole.

How so. you ask? Consider this. you probably do not have the time away from your job. nor the $300 to
$600 it would cost vou to fly to Washington, DC to help lobby Congress. Itis the NAD staff member’s
job to keep an eagle eve on Congress: defend our rights: testify for or against something that may help
or hurt deaf and hard of hearing people: notify us when something pops up that needs our support or
opposition in issues such as communication technology. implants. education law. etc.: and send letters
(o our representatives and senators.

Consider too the cost of hotel rooms and food for even a couple days'

NAD membership. and some extra bucks for good measure, is a cheap way to go for what you are
getting in the way of service! Believe it, the Headquarters staff is doing a terrific job of being our
voice to Congress!

Does that answer your concern. "What does the NAD do for me?"

In our opinion, the NAD does a heck of a lot. They earned and deserve every penny that you can
squeeze out of that skinny wallet without hurting your family.

Sincerely.

Gertie Galloway. past NAD president

Robert G. Sanderson. NAD president emeritus
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With your support, the NAD has accomplished
quite a number of acfivities this year fo improve the
lives of deaf and hard of hearing Americans.
Highlights of these 2001 accomplishments include:

Youth Programs

The NAD held the first ever-Collegiate NAD Conference with
college student representatives from California State
University at Northridge (CSUN), Gallaudet, National
fechnical Institute for the Deaf (NTID) at the Rochester
Institute of Technology (RIT), and Southwestern Collegiate
Institute on Deafness (SWCID). The 2001 National Jr. NAD
Conference was recentlv held in Columbus, Ohio with 75
students and advisors in attendance

Government Affairs

Ihe NAD sent a letter to President Bush on New Freedom
Initiative for Americans with Disabilities, urging the
appointment of qualified deaf and hard of hearing persons
to kev federal positions and pointing to the need for acces-
sible programs and services across the board

Education

The NAD co-hosted the National Symposium on Childhood
Deatness in Sioux Falls, SD with Communication Service for
the Deaf (CSD) and the American Society for Deaf Children
(ASDC). Our deepest appreciation goes to Frank Turk of
CSD. who successtully orchestrated the star-studded
Svmposium program, drawing over 400 participants. Plans
are under way for the next Symposium in 2003.

Technology/ Telecommunications

The NAD won a partial victory on Instant Messaging when
the FCC announced approval of the AOL-Time Warner
merger, with certain aspects of Instant Messaging interoper-
abilitv included among conditional requirements. The
NAD also filed comments with the FCC on a variety of
issues, including emergency alert systems, relay services,
and broadband telecommunications,

- . .
Movie Captioning
The NAD provided testimony to the Connecticut state legis-
lature to support open- and closed-captioned access to
movie theaters. The Coalition for Movie Captioning (CMC)
and various state advocacy groups, including the
Connecticut Association of the Deaf, also gave testimony.

Emergency Warnings

The NAD prepared a comprehensive fact sheet — now
available on the NAD website — on emergency warnings
and notitication, which covers television and radio
announcements, civil defense and weather alerting sys-
tems, and police-related communications. _

Sign Language Interpreting

The NAD continues to work closely with Registry of
Interpreters for the Deaf via the NAD-RID National
Council on Interpreting toward the development of a
joint national sign language interpreter assessment and
certification svstem.

State Associations

The NAD responded to requests for assistance by the
North Carolina Association of the Deaf by contacting key
legislators in North Carolina and issuing a rally statement
that successfully opposed threatened closings of two NC
state schools for the deaf.

.
Legal Rights

The NAD received national recognition for legal action
efforts in a landmark New Jersev settlement, which result-
ed in monetary awards to the deaf defendants involved.
Also included was a memorandum ot understanding with
the State of New Jersev to ensure access by deaf and hard
of hearing people to municipal courts

Captioned Media

The NAD entered into a new five-vear, $17.25 million
cooperative agreement with the U.S. Department of
Education for continued management ot the Captioned
Media Program (CMDP). The CMD provides education
and outreach information on captioning. availabic
through the NAD website

September 11th Disaster

The NAD joined hands with the National Fraternal
Society of the Deaf (NFSD) for creation of a "United We
Stand" fund for disaster relief purposes connected with
the September 11 attack on America and similar tragedies
in the unforeseeable future.

Burn the Mortgage Campaign

The NAD paid off its building mortgage in November,
with the help of contributions through the “Burn the
Mortgage Campaign.” The NAD now has free and clear
ownership of its 814 Thayer Avenue property for the first
time since the purchase in 1971.

The above is just o sampling of the many things that the
NAD has done during the calendar year 2001; details are
available on the NAD website (www.nad.org).



Relay Utah

R elay service is more than technology.
It's what makes it possible for you to reach out to [riends,

family, colleagues, customers, businesses and service providers—
without giving it a second thought.

Because communication is an important aspect of everyday life,
the successful completion of your relay call is important to Sprint.
Whether you're chatting with a friend or closing an important business
deal, you can look to Sprint Relay* for the quality of service that

makes communication efforless—and enriching.
TOLL FREE NUMBERS
1-800-346-4128
1-888-735-5900 (wice)
1-888-735-5907 insen)
1-888-340-5822 specch-to Speech
1-888-340-3102 spanish senvices (T1Y/voice)
1-900-230-2930 (rrv) 900 Services

Customer is fully responsible for billing.

1-800-676-3777 (v /vicesasen)

Sprint Relay Customer Service

1-800-855-4000 ()

Sprint TTY Operator Service Operator surcharges may apply.

“Please note that 801-298-9484 is na longer in service.

QUALITY OF SERVICE MEANS QUALITY OF LIFE.

== Sprint.

Ihe point of contact™

For information on relay through public payphones contact Sprint Relay Customer Service.




METROCALL

AMERICA'S WIRELESS NETWORK

WIRELESS E-MAIL WITH MOTOROLA’S TALKABOUT® T200 2WAY!

Stay in touch with family and friends with Motorola’s Talkabout® T900 2way. It's silent, it's discreet, and it fits in the palm of your hand!

(@) moTOROLA

Act Now! Get a T200 for on|y $49.95* (with a $100 service credit)

Motorola’s Talkabout® T900 2way Features

* Send and receive e-mail from your two-way wireless  « With information on demand, receive news, weather,

messaging device to any e-mail address nationwide sports, stocks, flight information and more
* Receive messages from TTY/TDD * Customized e-mail address available
* Discreet, non—disruptive 2way communication * Unsurpassed nationwide and local coverage

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:
PAUL ALBERT AT 801.726.7231 | PAUL.ALBERT@MY2WAY.COM

* Offer good through December 31, 2001 or while supplies last. Not valid with any other Metrocall offer. Certain restrictions apply. $100 service credit after six months
of service. $25 activation fee. Wide variety of service plans ovailable
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For Change of Address OR Please check one box that describes you:

. _4u O Deaf O Interpreter
SUbSCI"IptIOI’I Renewal O Hard of Hearing O ASL Student
O Hearing O Agency/Organization
O Parents of Deaf child(ren) O  Other

Name

UAD Member Subscription - $15/year
Street Address/ P.O. Box / Apt.# Non-UAD Member Subscription - $25/year
UAD Membership Dues is $15/year

City, State,
_____ - Send BOTH your old and new addresses to
Area Zip Code + last four digits Cut out this half page and send it to:
Pete Green, UAD Treasurer
TTY 5709 South 1500 West
Salt Lake City, Utah 84123-5217

Fax TTY: (801) 288-2159

: E-mail: uadbookstore@sisna.com
E-mail

_ _ ) « No long distance calls will be returned.
(The phone information will be forwarded to « Remember, if you are a Bulletin subscriber
Val Kinney) and you don’t send your change of address,

O for UAD Bulletin address list only don’t A
O for TTY directory you don’t get the UAD Bulletin.

INFORMATION Advertising Rates

Ideas, criticisms, and questions are welcome. All advertisements must be ready-made, clean black-and

Letters to the editor must be signed. Send all white-copy for reproduction, and be paid for in advance.
news, reports, and advertisements to Editor, The Make checks payable to the UAD.
Editor reserves the right to refuse any news or ads at Organizational & Personal Ads Space Rates:
any time. - ‘ Full page, $35.00 first issue. $25.00 per issue

Letters are limited to 250 words, and articles are thereafter of the same ad.
limited to 450 words. Half page, $27.00 first issue. $15.00 each issue

The DEADLINE for news, articles, ads, and letters  thereafter of the same ad.
is the 16th of each month. Quarter page, $15.00.

The UAD Bulletin does not necessarily endorse Business card size, $10.00
any information on articles, columns, letters, and ads Classified Ads:
found in this publication. They are for your information  Minimum, per issue: $4.00, 3 lines; additional lines, $1.00
only. each. (Boxed ads)**

Legal Ads:
Utah TTY Directory Minimum, per issue: $25.00, ten (10) lines. Additional lines
$1.00 each. (Boxed ads)**
2002-2003 Business & Industry Commercial rates:
Watch this space for more information Full page, $50.00 first issue; multiple runs of same ad,
Contact Val Kinney at $40.00 each
1 (801) 393-7916 days Inserts (pre-printed): 2-pages, $75.00 each issue; 4-pages,
1 (801) 625-0161 evenings $125.00 each issue.

vkinney@vii.com anytime
**Boxed ads vary in size; editor will decide extra cost,

Want a copy of the 2000-2001 TTY Directory depending on negotiations with the advertiser. Contact
mailed to you? Send $3.00 to: the Editor if you have particular advertising in mind.
Peter M. Green, UAD Treasurer Negotiations are welcome.

2044 East 7000 South, Salt Lake City, UT 84121-3134
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Change Service Requested

06/20/03

Happy New Year !

i=or Address /Name Chaﬁgés:'

Please fill out whole form on
BACK of this page, cut out half
page, mail it to Pete Green,
UAD Treasurer. Thank you.

United Organizations of the Deaf (UOD)

VALERIE KINNEY
1456 SOUTH 1650 EAST

OGDEN

UT 84404-6088

www.uad.org/bulletin

Calendar of Events for January 2002

For further information, contact Valerie Kinney, UOD Calendar Keeper, at TTY 625-0161 or Email: kinneyv@vii.com

Day Date Organization Event Location
Wednesdays Start Jan 2 UACD Bowling Valley Lanes
Wednesdays Start Jan 2 DSU Cards UCCDHH

Fridays Start Jan 4 UACD Coed Volleyball League UCCDHH
Mondays Start Jan 7 BBCD Seniors Bowling Bonwood
Tuesday 1/1/2002 NEW YEAR'S DAY
Thursday 1/3/2002 Ogden Frats Meeting USADSF

Friday 1/4/2002 SLC Frats Meeting UCCDHH

Wednesday 1/9/2002 DSU LLuncheon and Cards UCCDHH
Saturday 1/12/2002 YFP High School Leadership Day UCCDHH
Saturday 1/12/2002 UAD Board of Directors Meeting UCCDHH
Saturday 1/12/2002 UCCDHH Beauty Class UCCDHH

Fri-Sat 01/18-19/02 UACD Invitational Basketball Tournament UCCDHH
Saturday 1/19/2002 GSACD TBA TBA
Monday 1/21/2002 MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY
Saturday 1/26/2002 SUCDHH Open House St. George

Sunday 1/27/2002 UACD Superbowl Sunday UCCDHH

Wednesday 1/30/2002 UCCDHH Blood Drive UCCDHH




